Edward Perez

From: Todd LeDuc <Todd.LeDuc@lifescanwellness.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 9:18 AM

To: Edward Perez

Cc: Jennifer Connelly; Patricia Johnson

Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: Life Extension Clinic Contract Renewal #2 City of Clearwater RFP 51

20--- Kew West F/R

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Pls see enclose. |trust this is helpful for your procurement side.
Stay Well, Be Safe

Todd

From: "Berg, Eryn" <Eryn.Berg@myclearwater.com>

Date: November 21, 2022 at 1:50:17 PM EST

To: Patricia Johnson <Patricia.Johnson@lifescanwellness.com>

Subject: Re: Life Extension Clinic Contract Renewal #2 City of Clearwater RFP 51 20

Good afternoon,

Your price increase request has been accepted by our Police and Fire departments
effective January 1, 2023.

Thank you,

Eryn Berg, CPPB

Sr. Procurement Analyst
City of Clearwater
727-562-4633

From: Vogel, Lori <Lori.Vogel@myClearwater.com>

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 12:40 PM

To: Berg, Eryn <Eryn.Berg@MyClearwater.com>

Subject: FW: Life Extension Clinic Contract Renewal #2 City of Clearwater RFP 51 20

Hi Eryn,

Per the milestone on page 20 of the attached solicitation, we allow for a CPl increase annually. Based on
the Bureau of Labor Statistics, | feel this is an appropriate request —

link: https://stats.bls.gov/regions/southeast/news-release/consumerpriceindex tampa.htm. Can you




please get with CPD (Major Johnson) and CFR (Chief Ehlers) to make sure they are okay with this. Also,
please review the contracts to see if we feel an increase may be needed if we were to accept this.

Thank you for your assistance with this.

Lori Vogel, CPPB

Procurement Manager

City of Clearwater — Finance
(727) 562-4632
Lori.vogel@myclearwater.com

£ -

' BRIGHT AND BEAUTIFUL- BAY TO BEACH

«

From: Patricia Johnson <Patricia.Johnson@lifescanwellness.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2022 12:32 PM

To: Vogel, Lori <Lori.Vogel@myClearwater.com>

Cc: Patricia Johnson <Patricia.Johnson@lifescanwellness.com>; Todd LeDuc
<Todd.LeDuc@lifescanwellness.com>; Trudy Pastine <Trudy.Pastine @lifescanwellness.com>
Subject: Life Extension Clinic Contract Renewal #2 City of Clearwater RFP 51 20

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Clearwater. Do not click links or open attachments |
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. |

Good afternoon Ms. Vogel,

Our company was awarded the contract for RFP #51-20 “Employment Related Healthcare Services”
specifically for Fire and Police Pre-employment physicals, annual physicals, and Fitness Evaluations.

| am writing to request an increase in the pricing for the 2™ renewal (1/1/2023) utilizing the current CPI
index of 8.3%. Please advise me on what | will need to do to request this increase or if this email will
suffice.

| greatly appreciate your time and assistance in this matter. If you have any questions please let me
know.

Patricia Johnson, CEO
Life Scan Wellness Centers

Lire Scany WreLLNESS CENTERS
Saving the Lives of America’s Heroes

www.lifescanwellness.com




@0 & mvee

Life Scan Welliness Centers Public Safety Physicals-Police and Fire Testimonial Video:
https://youtu.be/aTR8rUFTH3E

FoIIow us on twitter @lifescansaves




